
Town of Saugerties 
Conservation Advisory Commission 

 
Meeting minutes for June 21st , 2012 
Present: M. Wrolsen, E. Shafer, B. Sawchuk, , G. Marzec, J. Randall and  J. Barbour 
Absent: L. Thornton, S. Thorpe, C. Tienken, and S. Guerin 
Convened: 7:00 pm, Saugerties Town Hall. 

- This meeting was short due to the limited number of attendees. 
- M. Wrolsen mentioned that Laura Heady from NYSDEC will be giving a presentation on 

wetlands next week at the Senior Center.  The date is June 28, 2012 at 7:00 pm.  The 
Comprehensive Planning Commission is hosting this talk. 

- J. Randall inquired about the status of including agricultural zoning as a recommendation 
in the new Comprehensive Plan.  There is language in the latest draft about protecting 
agricultural resources, but not specific zoning recommendations. G. Marzec will check 
with the CPC review committee.   

- J. Barbour provided draft copies of a letter from Kelly Myers regarding the town’s 
response to the DEC/DEP consent order on Esopus turbidity.  Spider asked that we 
review the draft with the possibility of submitting it as comments from the town prior to 
the July 16, 2012 public comment period deadline. 

- G. Marzec mentioned that the minutes are not being posted on the town’s website.  The 
last posted minutes were for February 2011.  It was suggested that they be sent directly to 
Mike Campbell might be better than to the webmaster email. 

 
As there were no further topics for discussion, our meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:00 
pm. 


